
Researchers of youth development from Tufts University and Boston 

College have started a new study examining adolescents’ beliefs, 

behaviors, and involvement in youth development programs. This study 

seeks to understand how youth develop in positive ways! 

We would love for your child to be 

part of our study!

We are interested in hearing from 6th through 12th grade youth in 

New York! Participation will include filling out a 30-40 minute online 

survey. The survey will ask your child about activities, opinions, 

behaviors, and involvement in youth development programs. We 

will also ask if they would like to fill out follow-up surveys two more 

times across the next year.

Participants will receive a $15 gift card for taking the first survey, a 

$20 gift card for taking the second, and a $25 gift card for the third! 

If you are interested in having your child be a part of the 4-H 

Study of Positive Youth Development, email

PYDStudy@Tufts.edu or call (617) 863-2283

Thank you!!

Your participation is what makes our research possible! 
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